



November 20, 2008

LF121008-18

City of Rapid City Jason Green City Attorney 300 6th Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr. Green,

I am writing today to ask permission to hold a raffle and award the prizes on February 21 in the Dahl Event Center. The raffle will be conducted by the Rapid City Arts Council, a local non-profit arts organization. The proceeds are used to provide scholarships for local children for classes and arts camps.

The raffle prizes are donations from local businesses and include no cash prizes.

Thank you for your time. Please contact me when the Rapid City Council has decided on the raffle request.

Sincerely,

Darla Drew Lerdal Assistant Director

Rapid City Arts Council

The Rapid City Arts Council Tax I.D. is #23-7116252. The Arts Council is a 501(c) (3) organization (tax-exempt charity).

